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Subject School closure due to the re-spreading of COVID-19  

Dear Parents  

Due to the re-spreading of COVID-19 declared by the Ministry of Public Health and increases of infected 

individuals found in Samut Sakhon Province and in other areas which include Bangkok Metropolitan Region,  

The school, therefore, has announced its closure. Please adhere to the following announcement regarding 

holidays.  

1. The school is closed from 21st December 2020 – 24th December 2020.  

For Christmas shows, the school is going to make a further announcement concerning the appropriate 

timing of the shows once the situation gets better.  

For classes, the school is going to make a further announcement on online learning through Google 

Classroom. For parents whose Google account passwords are forgotten, please contact 

it.support@ektra.ac.th and submit student identification numbers, student names and surnames, and 

desired passwords consisting of greater than 8 characters.  

2. For the Christmas and New Year break, please adhere to the same announcement made earlier which is 

between 25th December 2020 to 3rd January 2021.   

During the holidays, parents, students, and every family member are recommended to maintain good health 

and good hygiene including adhering to the guidelines declared by The Center for Disease Control and other 

government sectors. If any family members are found with suspected symptoms, fever, regular or severe sore throats, 

dry coughing, fatigue, losing senses of smell and taste, lung inflammation, or shortness of breath (dyspnea), please 

consult with doctors at any hospitals nearby immediately.  

If there are any further announcements made by the Ministry of Public Health and the Ministry of Education, 

parents will be kept posted through different communication channels such as the school website www.ektra.ac.th, 

Facebook Page: Ektra Activities, and Line Checker (only for secondary students).  

To be informed accordingly and we apologize for any inconvenience caused.  
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